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Of Interest

The Ukrainian Canadian Professional
and Business Association of Ottawa
presents Prof. Lubomyr Y. Luciuk, 

Department of Politics and Economics, Royal
Military College of Canada.  Author of the just-
published book   “SEARCHING FOR PLACE:
Ukrainian Displaced Persons, Canada, and the
Migration of Memory”.  This will take place
Thursday, December 7, 2000, 7:30 pm,
Ukrainian Catholic Shrine of St. John the
Baptist, 952 Green Valley Cres., Ottawa, ON. 
The author will speak and autograph copies of
his book, which will be available for sale.

For further information please call Borys
Gengalo (613) 744-8367 or Oksana Yarosh (613)
823-5168.

Remembrance of Ukrainian Famine
Victims

On the occasion of the Ukrainian National Day
of Mourning and Remembrance of the Famine
Victims and Victims of the Political Repression,
Ambassador of Ukraine in Canada Dr. Yuri
Scherbak will give a commemorative talk (in
Ukrainian) on Wednesday, 29 November 2000 at
7 p.m. at the Embassy of Ukraine (310 Somerset
St., W) Everybody is welcome.  For more
information, please contact: Taras Malyshevsky
or Alla Okomaniuk Embassy of Ukraine, tel.:
(613) 230-2961    www.infoukes.com/ukremb

Christmas Bazaar - Sunday,  December 3,.
Noon- 3 PM . Ukrainian Catholic Shrine. 

Cemetery Project

We are now in the process of
transcribing the information from
the records of the Notre Dame

Cemetery’s Ukrainian section.  Our objective is
to match these records with the information on
the headstones and publish this information for
genealogical purposes.  Bud Budzinski and I
(Ted Lomatski) have now spent a few days there
and are now in our stride.  Our thanks to Yvon
Lacroix and Colleen Kane of Notre Dame for
their excellent co-operation.    We are also
looking to identify the other cemeteries where
Ukrainians are buried and  include them at a later
date.  Also, if you know of anyone who is
Ukrainian and may be buried in another area at
Notre Dame, please let us know so that they can
be included..  In addition, we would like to know
of other individuals that might be buried in other
locations in the NCR so that they can be included
in a separate listing.  We will post a form on the
web so that everyone will know what
information is required and so that it can be sent
to us in a standard format.
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Submissions for Publication
We are actively soliciting information for
publication during the coming year.  Please see
the October notice for further details.

Resource Centre Needs

We are still looking for a donation of a metal
stationery cabinet, or some type of file cabinet to
store our materials.  This cabinet should be of a
type that can be locked, although a lock need not
be supplied.
Our other need of course is for materials for the
Resource Centre.  Maps of Ukraine from all
periods, settlement maps of Canada, census
information, local histories, cemetery records,
church histories, reference materials, family
histories, journals from genealogical societies,
general genealogical reference and how-to books
are all needed.

Meeting Schedule 2000 - 2001
Our meetings take place on the 4th Tuesday of the
month, at 1930h (7:30pm) and are subject to
change.

Location:

St John the Baptist Ukrainian Catholic Shrine
952 Green Valley Drive
Ottawa, Canada 

Projected Meeting Dates: (All Tuesdays)

January 23rd, 2001 
February 27th, 2001 
March 27th, 2001 
April 24th, 2001 
May 22nd, 2001 

National Library of Canada 
Savoir Faire  2000-2001 

The seminars will be held in Room 156, at 395
Wellington Street, unless otherwise indicated,
from 3:00 to 4:30 pm., refreshments beforehand
beginning at 2:30 pm.  I have included only those
that might be of interest to genealogists.  For the
full list, contact the library at the address below.

2001 

January 16 - Chasing Pauline: The Perils of
Biographical Research.  Charlotte Gray, author
of Mrs. King; The Life and Times of Isabel
Mackenzie King and Sisters in the Wilderness;
The Lives of Susanna Moodie and Catharine Parr
Traill.

February 20 - "Peace, Order and Good
Government": The NLC Canadian Confederation
Website.  Amy Fisher and Nicolas Savard,
Reference and Information Services, National
Library of Canada.  Note: This SAVOIR FAIRE
seminar will be held in Board Room A, 7th
Floor, 25 Eddy Street, Hull, Québec 

For more information, please contact Nina
Milner, Coordinator at (613) 996-5867 or by e-
mail  nina.milner@nlc-bnc.ca. 

Holiday Dates

Easter falls on 15 Apr in both the Ukrainian and
other calendars.

Ottawa Carlton Catholic & Public School Boards
- midterm break March 12 - 16, 2001


